
Submitter: Jessica Black 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

As a lesbian Oregonian, shocked and appalled by the decisions being made by our 

fellow states of the union, I firmly support this measure. 

 

Non-white and non-straight (and while we are at it, non-Christian) people helped 

make this county into the great country it is today. To erase their history because of 

who they love or what they are born as is an insulting affront to the very fabric of what 

makes our nation great.  

 

I urge our congress to pass this bill. Please help preserve Oregon as one of the 

states in which history is actually remembered instead of sanitized and white washed. 

 

Thank you for your time.  


